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26th February 2024 
 
 
  
Dear Families,  
 
I am writing to let you know that Miss Katirai contacted the school yesterday to let us know  
that she has had her baby. Baby came earlier than expected, but I am delighted to say that both 
Miss Katirai and her baby are well.  
 
Arrangements had been made in terms of covering her class for the remainder of this academic 
year, however these have now had to be brought forward and amended in light of the news 
yesterday.  
 
Mr Harrison, who has spent time in 3FK and teaching across Year 3, will initially be the teacher 
in 3FK, full time up to the Easter break. After Easter he will share the role with Miss Lewis,  
who has taught in Year 3 previously and is currently working in Reception.  
 
Mrs Stringer, who shares the reception class with Miss Lewis, will teach RSL full time after Easter  
to enable Miss Lewis to make the move to support in Year 3 until the end of this academic year.  

 
I am sure you will join all of us here in school in sending your best wishes to Miss Katirai and  
her new arrival.  
 
We are confident that Mr Harrison and Miss Lewis will continue the great work of Miss Katirai,   
and support your children during this period of change to help them to end their time in Year 3 
well.  
 
Kind Regards 

 
Ross Browne 
Deputy Headteacher 
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